
 

 
 
 
 
 
March 15, 2015 
 
Dear Customers:  
 
This is an updated letter confirming our continued compliance in the manufacturing of our products with the 
CPSIA of 2008 and its subsequent amendments and revisions.  
 
All of our raw materials used in manufacturing including coatings, substrates such as MDF, aluminum or 
hardboard, as well as components such as easels and hinges are sourced in the United States.  
 
Universal Woods has on file letters from all of its suppliers of these raw materials certifying them to be in 
compliance with the 2008 act and subsequent revisions of all limits of heavy metals such as lead, mercury, 
nickel and cadmium.  
 
The raw materials and, therefore, the manufactured products are also compliant with Section 108 of the law 
as they contain no phthalates.  
 
We are happy to answer any questions you might have in this regard or provide additional information if 
requested.  
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
Paul Neumann 
President and CEO 

  


